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Please reply to:  Concord Office 

 

 June 27, 2022 

 

 VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

 Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  

 New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

 Concord, NH  03301-2429 

 

 Re:    Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. for Approval of 

Financing Under the New Hampshire Drinking Water State 

Revolving Loan Fund for the Sweet Hill Project and Twin Ridge 

Project in Plaistow 

                      Docket DW 22-033 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

On June 24, 2022, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. (“PWW”) submitted an amendment to the 2022 

Petition for Approval of Financing Under the New Hampshire Drinking Water State Revolving Loan 

Fund for the Sweet Hill Project and Twin Ridge Project in Plaistow (“Petition”).  The clean version of 

the amended Direct Testimony of John Boisvert contained a mistake with two pages.  Please see the 

attached, amended clean version of the Direct Testimony of John Boisvert, specifically page 8 (Bates 

056), page 11 (Bates 059), page 14 (Bates 062) and page 16 (Bates 064) to correct and update the 

testimony.  This filing supplements the filing submitted on June 24, 2022 reflecting the updated 

information and corrections in response to the discovery filed with the Department of Energy.  This 

amendment provides the Commission with corrected information and will not cause undue delay.  The 

attached document does not contain any confidential information.  

 

This filing is made electronically in accordance with the Secretarial Letter dated March 17, 2020.  Please 

let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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Sincerely,  

  

 

 

James J. Steinkrauss 

 

Enc. 

Cc: Docket Service List (via electronic mail) 

 

 

 

 


